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6th January 2023      
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Uniform 
 
Happy New Year, welcome to the Spring term 2023, I hope you all had a restful break with family and 
friends. It has been great to have the children back, refreshed and ready to learn. I would like to take 
this opportunity to remind all the families in our federation of schools’ expectations of uniforms.  
 
Below is a reminder of the uniform that we expect the children to wear for their school day and their 
PE lessons. 
 
                     School 
 

 Ocean blue cardigan/sweatshirt 

 White polo shirt or shirt/blouse 

 Black or navy trousers/shorts/skirt (no leggings) 

 Suitable black school shoes with a sturdy sole enabling children to move around the building 
and be active safely outside (no heels or flip flops, no trainers) 

 Small plain earring studs can be worn.  These must be covered with tape for any PE/Sport or 
active sessions.  

 
PE 

 

 Plain black shorts 

 Plain white t-shirt 

 Black plimsolls or trainers  

 Plain black/navy tracksuit bottoms and jumper for winter months 
 
Physical Education is an important part of our school curriculum and every child participates in PE at 
least twice each week. The PE kit is part of school uniform and children who do not have PE kit in 
school may be lent clothing for that lesson, however, all children should aim to have their own kit in 
school every day.   
 
Yours Sincerely, 

 
 
 
 

James Wiltshire 

 
 


